November 4, 2008

Dean Slotnick,

Enclosed are two Graduate Interdisciplinary Specialization proposals vetted and approved by Arts and Sciences CCI Interdisciplinary Subcommittee in October, Latino/a Studies and Analysis of Material Culture.

With regards to the Latino/a Studies proposal, there was some question as to how the Graduate School will monitor the elective credits of the topic courses which are only acceptable by approval. The committee decided that it should leave decisions regarding these courses up to the Graduate School committee.

At the request of the committee, the addition of a folklore course has been added to The Analysis of Materials Culture proposal. The GIS faculty committee has agreed that it is open to further course suggestions as additional faculty with interests in this field are identified. 
Please let me know if you have any questions about these two proposals. 

Sincerely,

Jessica Mercerhill

Director, Special Programs

